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Dear Mr Horwood 
 

1. Considering the maintenance procedures covered by Annex II to the Memorandum of 
Understanding between ANAC and the CAA and related MAG (Maintenance Annex 
Guidance), this is to inform you that Rolls Royce PLC, CAA approval UK.145.00665 ANAC 
Supplement Part 9 Issue 02 Revision 00, dated January 2023 is approved on 20 February 
2023 by the Civil Aviation Authority. 
 

2. The ANAC RBAC 145 approval reference is:  
 

Rolls-Royce PLC  
 

ANAC RBAC 145 Approval Reference number: ANAC 1307-61 
 

Valid until 30 June 2025 
 

3. This supplement approval allows performing maintenance services on Brazilian registered 
aircraft and components intended to be installed thereon subject to compliance with Part 145 
requirements and ANAC special conditions as detailed in the Annex II to the MoU and the 
Maintenance Annex Guidance (MAG). 
 

4. Please be reminded that the ANAC scope of ratings and limitations must not exceed the ones 
specified in your Part 145 approval certificate. 
 

5. You are reminded that you will be required to submit your next application for renewal 60 days 
prior to the expiration date indicated in paragraph 2 of this letter in accordance with MAG 
Section C which is available on the CAA web site at http://www.caa.co.uk/  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Shared Service Centre Officer 

http://www.caa.co.uk/
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